
Dear Colleagues,

As the Editor-in-Chief  of  Forests, I am pleased to announce the two 
awardees for the 2017 Forests Graduate Student/Post-Doc Travel 
Awards. Dr. Paloma Ruiz Benito, a post-doctoral fellow from the 
University of  Alcala, Spain, carries out research to better understand 
the interactive effects of  climate and land use change on forest 
functioning. Mr. Stephen Murphy, a graduate student from the Ohio 
State University, USA, studies the complex suite of  interactions 
between individual trees and their environment. We had many 
impressive applicants for this award, and we congratulate our two 
recipients. More information about their programs is available on 
these websites: 

https://palomaruizbenito.wordpress.com/home/
http://lizacomita.weebly.com/people.html

Prof. Dr. Timothy A. Martin 
School of  Forest Resources and Conservation 
University of  Florida 
Gainesville, Florida, 32611-0410, USA 
E-Mail: tamartin@ufl.edu

Forests (ISSN 1999-4907) Impact Factor 1.583 (2015 Journal Citation Reports®); 
Please find more information on Forests here: www.mdpi.com/journal/forests 

The competition for the 2018 Forests Graduate Student/Post-Doc Travel Award 
will be opened in early June 2017. Please check www.mdpi.com/journal/forests 
and follow us @Forests_MDPI for more information closer to this date.
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